





Click to view this email in a browser

# **Kellogg Middle School PTSA**



# 80s Trivia Night Saturday!

Our parent social and silent auction fundraiser for the Kellogg PTSA is scheduled this Saturday, March 11.

Tickets are \$30 in advance or \$35 at the door. Doors open at 6:30 p.m. at the Aqua Club, 18512 58th Ave. N.E., in Kenmore.



You can still buy tickets here.

Get a team together and compete in 80s trivia! There will be a silent auction, raffle, prizes for best 80s wear and much more.

Ticket price includes two drink tickets and 80s-style appetizers.

This will be the Kellogg PTSA's only fundraiser for the year, so come support the school!

# **PTSA** meeting

The next Kellogg PTSA meeting is scheduled for 8 p.m. Tuesday, March 14 in the Kellogg Media Room. All are welcome.

# Looking ahead to driver's ed?

# Shorecrest PTSA hosts driver's ed forum

Several driving schools and an insurance agent will present information and answer questions at the Shorecrest PTSA meeting at 7 p.m. Thursday, March 16. Eighth-grade parents are welcome to attend.

# Shoreline Community Film: "Resilience" screens Sunday

# Documentary examines brain science to help kids overcome family struggles

The 2016 film, directed by James Redford (son of Robert Redford) highlights the ways pediatricians, therapists, educators and communities



are using cutting-edge brain science to disrupt cycles of violence, addiction and disease.

The film shows that outside efforts of teachers, therapists and social workers can help to break the cycle. Whether you're a parent, teacher or neighbor, you help create a positive, caring and nurturing environment.

This Shoreline Community Film will be shown at **4 p.m. March 12** at the Shoreline Center auditorium, 18560 1st Ave N.E., and will be followed by a panel discussion.

Tickets are \$5 for adults (students are free) and are available in advance at <u>Brown Paper Tickets</u>. Child care is also available by reservation.

You can watch the trailer here.

## Help Knights of the Round Table

Volunteers are needed to serve snacks at this month's meeting recognizing students who've been selected by teachers for demonstrating academic achievement, citizenship or leadership This month's celebration is from **3 to 4:30 p.m. Thursday**, **March 23**. Sign up <a href="here">here</a>.

# Staff Appreciation lunch March 24

# Volunteers needed for potluck meal

The next Staff Appreciation lunch is scheduled for Friday, March 24. Sign up to help set up or clean up, or to provide items such as soups, salads and desserts.



# Health Room needs donations

The Kellogg health room needs packages of girls' and young women's underwear. Supplies are low; a variety of sizes are needed.

# Wish lists for teachers: this month's items

Kellogg teachers have all sorts of uses for those items you no longer need or that you can purchase inexpensively.

#### On the Wish List:

Berenstain Bears or Sesame Street toys, puzzles or books (Ms. Brondson, speech pathologist)

**Metal scrapers for clay** new or used, any size, similar to this photo: (Mr. Kelley, art)



## Fabric and sewing notions for after-school Sewing Club (Mrs. Warfield)

**Shoeboxes** (regular size) with lids (Ms. Culver, 8th science)

Wire to attach to and hang small whiteboards (Ms. Soares, Spanish) The PTSA is supplying sandwich platters, so we need your help to round out the meal!

Teachers and staff love these parent-provided lunches, which only happen a few times a year.

Visit perfectpotluck.com

and enter the coordinator's name (Gates) and the password (lunch) or go directly to the sign-up page here.

# Host families needed this spring

### Japanese students visiting in May

More than 40 Japanese eighth-graders are scheduled to visit Kellogg May 26 as part of an annual trip from a Tokyo junior high school. These students visit Seattle earlier that week, then



come to Kellogg on the 26th before spending the weekend (May 27-28) with a host family. Each family must be able to host two students and will be paid \$120 or can choose to donate the money to the PTSA.

For more information, see the flier on the Kellogg PTSA website.

# Thank you, Kellogg community!

Shoreline School District voters overwhelmingly approved the bond measure on the Feb. 14 ballot.



The bond needed a 60% super majority to pass and ended up with a **74 percent approval rate.** 

The bond is a \$250 million package to rebuild Kellogg and Einstein middle schools, as well as Parkwood Elementary School, and to consolidate preschool programs into one Early Learning Center.

Plans call for the new Early Learning Center to open in fall

Yarn, skewers, floral tape and floral sticks (Ms. Rusis, Spanish)

If you can supply any of these items, bring them by the main office or send them with your child.

### **Box Tops Challenge**

Let's raise \$2,000 for kids!



Save your box tops and Ballinger Thriftway receipts.

Every 10 box tops generates \$1 for our school. So does every \$100 worth of Thriftway receipts.

If every Kellogg student and staff family donated 10 box tops, that's \$700 from box tops alone!

Keep saving this winter and spring and contribute toward the \$2,000 goal!

#### **WANTED:**

# Board, committee chairs for 2017-18

We are looking for volunteers to serve on the Kellogg PTSA next year.

Meetings are monthly, and we have several positions where we could use you, including **Membership Chair and Staff Appreciation Chair.** 

The staff appreciation

2018, the new Parkwood in 2019, and the new Einstein and Kellogg in 2020.

# Need help providing food?

### HIP Packs are here for your family

The Hunger Intervention Program provides packs full of free, healthy food each week to families in need. Participating students discreetly receive a supply of food inside their backpacks every Friday to help their families over the weekend. To sign up, contact the Kellogg main office at 206-393-4783 or your child's counselor. You can learn more about the Hunger Intervention Program here.

### Pass the Hat supports Kellogg

The Kellogg PTSA supports after-school programs and enrichment activities such as Kids in Medicine, Hang Time



and the 8th-grade field trip to the University of Washington.

Visit the Kellogg PTSA <u>website</u> to donate via PayPal. No contribution is too small!

team coordinates regular meals for Kellogg teachers and staff--just one of the few ways we are able to show our thanks.

We offered a holiday potluck in December and have scheduled another for this month.

The PTSA also is looking for two people to serve on as membership chairs. This team invites new members and manages contacts.

Think you might be interested? please contact Heather Muzzy at <a href="mailto:president@kelloggptsa.org">president@kelloggptsa.org</a>

Thanks, and we look forward to you joining our team.

Link to my website

www.kelloggptsa.org

If you no longer wish to receive these emails, please reply to this message with "Unsubscribe" in the subject line or simply click on the following link: <u>Unsubscribe</u>

Kellogg Middle School PTSA 16045 25th Ave NE Shoreline, Washington 98155 US

Read the VerticalResponse marketing policy.

